
 

Village of Holmen 
CANCELLATION OF ALL SCHEDULED MEETINGS DUE TO COVID-19 

 
 

Due to COVID-19 prevention efforts, State mandates and staff shortages, the 

Village of Holmen’s facilities (Police Building and Administrative Building) 

will only be accessible for emergencies only or via appointment only.   
 

All action items for consideration in April will instead be considered at the next available 

meeting dates.   

 

The March 31st Planning Commission meeting items will be considered on April 28th. 

 

The April 1st Park, Recreation & Library Committee meeting items will be considered on 

May 6th.  

 

The April 2nd Public Works Committee meeting items will be considered on May 7th.   

 

The April 7th Law Enforcement Committee Meeting items will be considered on May 5th.   

   

The April 7th Finance & Personnel Committee Meeting items will be considered on May 

12th. 

 

The April 9th Board Meeting items will be considered on May 14th.   

 

Angela Hornberg 

Village Clerk/Treasurer 

Posted 3/25/2020  

10:00 a.m. 
 


